Steven Seee

From: Ashley Langton <amlangton54@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 1:21 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bill Number H7299

Bill Number H7299
Ashley Langton

Dear Chairwoman Donovan, |, Ashley Langton am writing to ask for your support of passing of this bill
H7299 to improve patients’ accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians.
Passage of this bill is very important to me. Dr. Cardarelli is the one doctor | have found who treats
me with respect and compassion, she holds zero judgment and listens to me as if I'm her only patient.
I have yet to find a doctor with the dedicated compassion I’'ve found in Dr. Cardarelli. Her belief in
healing, trauma and holistic health will change the world and heal those in it. Thank you for your
consideration.

Sincerely,

Ashley Langton 12 Bonney Lane APT 24 Mansfield, MA 02048



